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Our Christian value this term is: Forgiveness 

 

 



 

 



 

WINTER OLYMPICS 

Kingshill sports leaders came to visit with our friends from Bibury and Withington. We 

had a great morning trying Winter Olympic sports. Boccia, curling, tobogganing, ski 

jump and a great snowball fight. We even had a shout out on Classic fm! 

 

KS1 FOREST SCHOOL 

In forest school we made bird fat 

balls. This week we refilled our 

bird feeders as they’d eaten it all. 
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WREN CLASS 

Wren Class created 3D sculptures out of card. They needed to use a cone shape but 

could change the size or use scissors to cut a pattern. 
 

 
  

KINGFISHER CLASS 

Kingfisher Class have been learning how to name and ask for ice creams in French. At the End of 

term 3 they finished with an Ice cream shop. Well done to all the children for ordering their ice 

cream correctly in French. 
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OWL CLASS 

Owl class have been learning about evolution and adaptation. They have been 

researching Darwin. They tested the theory of Darwin’s finches and how their beaks 

have adapted to the food available on each island. They used tweezers and chopsticks 

to pick up sunflower seeds. If they only had chop sticks they would have starved and 

died out. Thankfully the tweezer beaks allowed them to get enough food. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KNEX CHALLENGE 

Owl and Kingfisher class took part in a KNEX challenge. They used pulleys to create a 

mechanism to lift a box. They worked really well together and had a fantastic morning. 

 


